
 
TO HELP BUILD BETTER LIVES, SMITH BROTHERS CONSTRUCTION 

CONTRIBUTES IN RECENT FUNDRAISER TO SUPPORT 

SANFORD-BURNHAM MEDICAL RESEARCH INSTITUTE 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

(San Diego, April 15, 2010)   Smith Brothers Construction recently participated in a 

fundraiser in San Diego to help support the continued growth and research activities at 

the Sanford-Burnham Medical Research Institute.  

 

Sanford-Burnham Medical Research Institute (Sanford-Burnham), formerly Burnham 

Institute for Medical Research, is dedicated to discovering the fundamental molecular 

causes of disease and devising the innovative therapies of tomorrow.  

 

While construction and home building is one of the hardest hit industries, Smith Brothers 

Construction continues to participate in charity events.  “We understand the pressures 

that many organizations have trying to support the community”, stated Jeff Smith, 

President of Smith Brothers Construction.  “This is truly one of the finest medical 

research firms in the world, and the growth of their programs depend on contributions 

from other companies.”  

 

Sanford-Burnham, with operations in California and Florida, is one of the fastest-growing 

research institutes in the country. The Institute ranks among the top independent research 

institutions nationally for NIH grant funding and among the top organizations worldwide 

for its research impact. 

 

Cheryl Smith, partner with Jeff Smith in Smith Brothers Construction noted, “The 

discoveries and advances made by Sanford-Burnham are truly amazing and impact the 

quality of human life. It’s a cause we eagerly support.” 
  
Since 1978, Smith Brothers Construction has been the premier choice for performing luxury “design build” 

new home construction, as well as remodeling of fine custom homes.  As an award winning builder, Smith 

Brothers Construction is fully licensed, insured and bonded in the states of Hawaii and California with 

offices in Honolulu, Laguna Beach, San Diego and San Francisco.  Their project gallery is available for 

viewing at their website, www.smithbrothersconstruction.com  

 
For additional information about Smith Brothers Construction, contact Steve Schobelock at The Ad Group, 

619-326-1700 or via email at Steve@theadgroup1.com 
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